
Charlie Smith 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Subject: 

Office of Chairman Fay 
Wednesday, September 27, 2023 12:03 PM 
Commissioner Correspondence 
Docket No. 20210015 

Please place the email below in Docket No. 20210015 

Thanks 

From: Rebeca Valera <valbeck63@gmail.com> 
Sent: Sunday, September 24, 2023 4:43 PM 
To: Office of Chairman Fay <Commissioner.Fay@psc.state.fl.us> 
Cc: Rebeca Valera <valbeck63@gmail.com> 
Subject: FPL hikes 

CORRESPONDENCE 
9/27/2023 
DOCUMENT NO. 05420-2023 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

Dear Commissioner, 

I am appalled and disgusted how you've gone and taken the side of the Monopoly company Florida Power 
Light. Your interest should be to the people, not monopoly companies. We the people are struggling harder than 
ever to make ends meet in this crazy Biden economics. You stand with FPL for an 85% increase on our 
electrical bills. As it is right now most of my money is going to FPL leaving me with no money for food. We 
the people should of had a vote on that. I voted for removing you from office. I'll make sure that everybody 
hears my voice loud and clear. Enjoy your descent. 

Rebeca Valera 
1222 SW 74th Ave., 
Miami, Florida 33144 
305-742-9762 
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